
Christmas Menus
Menu 1 Menu 2 Menu 3

• Platters of honey roast 
gammon Turkey and Beef

• Selection of barms, french 
stick and ciabatta

• Brussel sprout and salami 
seasonal salad  

• Tomato pasta Salad

• Savoury seasoned vegetable 
Rice

• Duck and orange spring 
rolls

• Vegetable samosas 

• Miniature turkey cranberry 
and stuffing barms

• Pork pies served with 
Branston and pickled onions

• Home made quiche selection 

• Pigs in Blankets 

• Pork scotch eggs served 
with Caramelised apple sauce

• Chicken meatballs served 
with a cranberry Jam, 

garnished with turkey bacon 

• Sausage rolls

• 3-cheese and spring onion 
Pinwheels

• Mince pie and Brandy cream 

• Chocolate orange fudge 
cake

• Cheese board with duck and 
orange pate selection

• Chocolate and pecan 
Profiteroles 

• Strawberry cheese cake 

• Pea and ham soup 

• Traditional home made 
Scouse

• Served with crusty bread 
rolls and butter, beetroot 

and Cabbage

• Mini Chicken stuffing and 
cranberry Panini’s 

• Mince pies 

• Apple,  blueberry and 
cinnamon pie served with 

custard

• Cheese board 

• Traditional home made 
Christmas Roast Dinner

• Choice of 2 meat: Turkey, 
chicken, gammon or beef 

(Lamb extra) 

• Honey Roasted parsnips

• Creamy carrot and swede 
mash

• Cashew and honey 
chargrilled sprouts

• Cauliflower cheese

• Garlic and Rosemary 
roast potatoes

• Yorkshire pudding

• Pigs in Blankets, and a 
traditional home made 

gravy 

• Vegetarian option 
available also

• Choice of desserts  x 3 and 
a cheese board


